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Message from the Chief
 

Welcome to the Ione Police Department's
web page. On behalf of the Ione Police
Department members, this site will give you
a greater understanding of the department's
services to our Community. 

 The Ione Police Department values
professionalism; We will maintain the
highest ethical standards and uphold the
values of our Community and the agency.
We will treat all individuals with dignity and
respect and ensure our actions are
dedicated to safeguarding our Community

and preserving human life. 

 The Ione Police Department values the Community; We are dedicated to enhancing public
safety and reducing crime. We will work in partnership with the Community and do our best to
help solve problems that affect the public. 

The Ione Police Department values duty; We will act with courage in the face of adversity, lead
through exemplary conduct, appearance, and demeanor, and strive for excellence through self-
improvement, education, and training. We will provide emergency response, patrol, and
investigation services designed to protect the innocent, convict the guilty, and maximize the
safety of our streets and neighborhoods. We will always have the courage to hold ourselves and
others accountable for our actions.

Sincerely,

John Alfred,

Chief of Police
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